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EYFS – ‘Our Very Own Nativity’ 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At Excalibur our reception and year 1 and 2 children traditionally perform a nativity in the school 
hall and our key stage 2 children perform a traditional carol concert at St. Mary’s Church. Following 
the opening of our pre-school, just as we did last year, we will once again be delivering an EYFS 
nativity (Reception and Pre-school) and a separate Key Stage One nativity (year 1 and 2). We 
would like to invite you to order your seats for our EYFS performance on Thursday 12th 
December at 10 am. Please order your seats through the school shop using ParentMail. Due to 
capacity in the hall, seats are initially limited to 2 per family. After that, if we have any further 
availability extra tickets will be released. Please order your tickets by Friday 6th December. 
 
Costumes 
 
Preschool children – We would like your children to wear party clothes to celebrate this special 
story. 
 
Reception children - We are just in the process of allocating parts and costumes and we will let 
you know very soon what your child needs to wear. Please don’t worry, it will be very simple as we 
have the character costumes at school. We might need some of you to provide a t-shirt or some 
trousers/leggings.  
 
Costumes will need to be in school by Monday 9th December at the very latest. Please, please 
ensure everything is named and that you send any costumes in a named bag. 
 
Thanks for your continued support, 
 
The EYFS Team 
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